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The homeless situation is ruining our city and making it unsafe. Allowing homeless to take over our
parks/common areas and further damage areas we pay taxes upon to use is senseless and unsafe and
furthering the acceptance of inappropriate use and allocation of tax dollars by making a public space
unsafe for those paying to use it! I’'m embarrassed by our city and it’s inability to lead and allowing

such destruction to take over.
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